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Library Director, Jen Alvino Wood, and the library staff are pleased to welcome two new members to their department
beginning January 2023. Jennifer Curtis, PT Library Assistant, and Alexis Handelman, FT Children’s Room Coordinator,
join the staff January 18™ and 23" respectively. Jennifer has experience with the Westbrook School Department as a
literacy educator and volunteer at the Baxter Memorial Library in Gorham. Jennifer is about to begin her Master’s in
Library Science. Alexis, comes to Windham from the Lewiston Public Library where she has been a Library Technician
with experience working with children and teens. Alexis is also pursuing her Master’s in Library Science. We look forward
to having Jennifer and Alexis join our staff!

In addition, with the holidays, we missed an opportunity to introduce two other new members of the Library staff.
Courtney Kleftis and Elizabeth Donahue joined us as Circulation Assistants in November. Both have great customer
service skills and have fit in well with our staff and patrons. We’ve had lots of new faces at the library in the past year
and everyone is doing well in their new roles.
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